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Check the website for 

membership information 

and events updates. 

www.sylvanarchers.org 

 

 

Email:  

kymbishop@comcast.net 

for contributions to the 

newsletter 

Next board meeting is  April  5th at the range 7 PM 

Spring is upon us and we will be busy at the range! 

We have started the permitting process for the new 

cover for the practice range and hope to have con-

struction started by late spring. 

We have a couple of new shoots coming up and one 

is a safari shoot in May. So check out the flyer for 

more details. Thanks to Chris Roberts-Olsen  and          

Suzanne Lauber for spearheading this shoot. It is our 

first time doing this kind of a shoot and I hope we get 

some good responses. 

We also have a 900 round coming up in May and we 

are hosting the OBH state field championships in 

June! We are also doing a free class on how to shoot 

a field tournament! See page 2 for details. So many 

great things happening this spring! 

And if you are up for some fun and a challenge come 

check out our Steel Challenge tournament in July! 

So many great things going on this summer as well! 

We want to keep our summer community lessons so 

if you are interested in volunteering to help teach, 

even if it is only one or two nights, please let us know 

so we can plug you in. We can really use the help and 

if you are instructor level 1 or higher, we can use you. 

Please remember that your dogs MUST be on a leash 

while at the range. We have had some issues lately 

with that and it is not fair to the rest of the member-

ship when you let your dog run loose. 

We will be looking for some board member positions 

and a couple of trustee positions. Stay tuned for 

more information. If interested in volunteering on 

the board or as a trustee just let us know and we can 

answer any questions you may have. 

Just a reminder: 

The board voted in a dues increase, see page 4. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kim Bishop, MS 

Club President 

 

 

 

www:sylvanarchers.org
mailto:kymbishop@comcast.net
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What’s happening at the range with classes… 
 

 

FREE CLASSES ON FIELD TOURNAMENT SHOOTING, APRIL 14 & 21 

 

If you love being out on trails in the woods as much as you love archery (especially      

archery with backstops!), field archery might be the most fun sport you've ever  

tried.  This year Sylvan is hosting the OBH state field championship June 23-24, and  

USA Archery is holding its national field tournament in Darrington, Washington, June 7 

-10. Learn the formats well in advance as well as getting tips on equipment and         

technique in two Saturday afternoon sessions on the beautiful Sylvan courses, April 14   

and April 21. Even if you're not interested in competing, shooting on a field course is  

so varied and enjoyable and you can choose to shoot at closer distances than the    

competition distances. You can do one class or both, but you need to preregister at  

least a  week ahead by texting or calling me (with any questions, too) at 503-928-2357  

or by email at archer.laur@gmail.com. Provide your own equipment. Free for    

members; non-members can donate $5 to the club. 

 
Laurie Robinson, 

USA Archery Level 3 coach, 

2017 and 2018 US Archery Team in masters barebow 

tel:503-928-2357
mailto:archer.laur@gmail.com
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What’s happening at our Archery 
shops… 
 
 
JOAD: Indoor JOAD concluded in March. Outdoor JOAD will start April 15th at Sylvan 
Archers from 3-5pm. The cost for Outdoor JOAD is $30. Archers must be a USA Archery 
member as well as a Sylvan member. We will shoot on Sunday afternoons from 3-5pm 
through the end of the school year, then we will be switching to 6-8pm on Thursday 
nights. 

Archers Afield: 

Upcoming Events at Archers Afield: 

Family Archery Night - April 13th - 6:30-8pm 

Archery Singles Night - April 14th - 6:30-8pm 

April Blind Draw Tournament - April 19th - 6:30-8:30pm 

Archery Date Night - April 20th - 7-8:30pm 

Casino Night - April 21st - 6:30-8pm 

Archery Battleship - April 27th - 6:30-8pm 

Cosmic Archery - April 28th - 6-7pm 
 

Brandon 

--  

Brandon Tenner 

541-517-2659 

oregonyoutharchery@gmail.com 

Head Coach - OSU Archery Club 

Level III NTS - USA Archery Coach 

Level III NFAA Archery Coach 
Team USA SafeSport Certified 

USCA Certified Coach 

mailto:oregonyoutharchery@gmail.com
http://www.archersafield.com/
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NOTICE OF ANNUAL DUES INCREASE……. 

 

The dues for Sylvan Archers has not increased for many years. Costs have gone up, we are in 

need of new equipment, updates to the roving range and  have to pay for part of the new cover 

for the practice range. 

With that being said dues will be increasing on August 1st which is our fiscal year. Everyone who 

renews  on August 1st, 2018 and after will be paying the new rates which are as follows: 

 

Adults: from $80 to $100  

Juniors and Seniors: from  $50 to $60 

Family: from $110 to $130 

 

We are a volunteer ran club, but we still have to pay for maintenance and upkeep and targets 

etc. If you want to earn points towards a discount on your membership or a free membership, you 

can always volunteer for the board or for other ongoing club activities. We do not require any 

work parties as part of our membership and therefore we need to make some changes in our 

dues structure. 

Any questions or concerns on this please contact a board member. 

 


